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CalendarCalendar

November 2022

  










$1 Dress Down Friday's$1 Dress Down Friday's
12.9 and 12.1612.9 and 12.16




Thanksgiving BreakThanksgiving Break

November 23-25November 23-25




Student of the MonthStudent of the Month
Friday, December 9Friday, December 9




Early ReleaseEarly Release

Wednesday, November 30Wednesday, November 30




Rogers Ranch Winter FestivalRogers Ranch Winter Festival
Wednesday, December 21Wednesday, December 21




Booster Club MeetingBooster Club Meeting

Thursday, December 15Thursday, December 15
from 5:30-6:30pmfrom 5:30-6:30pm  
at Rogers Ranchat Rogers Ranch
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A Message from Mrs. Hamburgh
Happy November Rogers Ranch Families!  These last couple months


of the school year have flown by!  As a Rogers Ranch staff we are

beyond thankful for this amazing community that we have the


privilege of serving.  

Thank you for your continued support and

dedication to our students.  We were thrilled


to learn that we have earned an "A" school

rating as measured by the Department of


Education.  This is a reflection of the

dedication and commitment of the staff,


students and families at Rogers Ranch.  We

look forward to continuing to build on the "A"

as it is evidence that shows the work we are


doing is impacting our students social,

emotional and academic success. 

We wish all our families a wonderful and safe

Thanksgiving.  We will look forward to


welcoming our students back on Monday,

November 28th.  



Kindergarten

Code

BPUK FAMI LY00

1st Grade

Code

BPUK FAMI LY01

2nd Grade Code BPUK FAMI LY02

3rd Grade

Code

BPUK FAMI LY03

4th Grade

Code

BPUK FAMI LY04

5th Grade

Code

BPUK FAMI LY05

PBIS AT THE RANCHPBIS AT THE RANCH

Recognize when bullying is happening
Report bullying to a caring adult 
Refuse to let bullying happen to themselves
or others 
Be a bystander who stands up and is part of
the solution to bullying

Our kindergarten through 5th grade students
completed the Bullying Prevention unit from our
Social-Emotional curriculum.  We have seen an
increased amount of students supporting each
other and advocating for themselves. In this
unit, students learned how to do the following:  

Our 6th-8th grade students will continue this
unit for the remainder of the 2nd quarter. The
lessons will focus on how to recognize the social
and environmental factors that can enable
bullying and harassment, how to safely
challenge these factors, and how to seek help if
they or someone they know is being bullied or
harassed. 




Want to take a peek at the Second Step curriculum?
Visit SecondStep.org with the activation key listed
below to get information about what your child is

learning in the Second Step program!





We prepare students

to excel in STEM


fields of study and

succeed in 21st


century careers as

leaders and

innovators.




February 2- STEM Career Day
May 4- May the 4th Be With You- Centered

on our community partnership with Vulcan

Materials and presenting community

project outcome.



Family/Community STEM Events 

Mark your calendar for our STEM community

events happening this year!  




                  STEM @ THE RANCHSTEM @ THE RANCH

STEM Vision

Statement

Thank you for attending our first STEM night of the

lego which was featuring LEGOS.  It was wonderful to

bring our community together!  We look forward to


hosting our next STEM night in February.



Take a peak inside our classrooms

The level of critical thinking,

conceptual understanding, student


engagement was HIGH in Mr.

Zermeno’s math class! Mr. Zermeno


created intentional bellwork that

aligned back to the lesson objective

to engage the students to activate

their prior knowledge when they
first entered the classroom.  The

students also created a TRIPLE


bubble map comparing and

contrasting. The students built on


each other’s level of understanding

during their student to student


dialogue. 

We have reader's!  Our kinder

teachers have been working

hard to ensure our students


have strong phonological

awareness and phonics skills


to build as a foundation as

they become reader's.  This

month our kinder students

have begun to partner read


with their Spalding

decodables.  This is SO


exciting to see and hear!  

Great job kindergarten!!!


